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12th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are writing to let you know of a change to our school hours for all children with effect from 5th September 2022. 
 
All schools are required to offer a minimum of 32.5 hours of schooling per week, this means we need to extend our 
school day. From September 2022 the school day for all children will start at 8.30am and will finish at 3.00pm. The 
gates will open at 8.20am and children will be expected to be in their classrooms ready for learning by 8.30am at the 
latest.  
 
We will continue to offer a breakfast club that will start at 7.45pm as normal. 
 
Your co-operation to help with the smooth transition to these hours in the new term will be very much appreciated. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs Ransley 
Headteacher 


